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      INDIANA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
    PRESIDENT AND CEO 

    TO ADDRESS CHAMBER LUNCHEON 
 
 

 

Our next two Gary Chamber monthly luncheon locations will be at The Chateau 

Banquets, 530 W. 61st Avenue, Merrillville. It is our end of the year salute to one of 

our fine Chamber member establishments.  
 

    The September General Membership Luncheon on Monday, September 12, 2022 at 11:30 a.m. 

with our featured guest speaker, the President and CEO of the Indiana Chamber of Commerce, Mr. 

Kevin Brinegar.  
 

    The Indiana Chamber of Commerce, is the largest, broad-based business advocacy group in the 

state, representing businesses of all types and sizes throughout Indiana. The legislative action team 

is the voice for pro-jobs, pro-economy public policies at the Statehouse and in Congress. President 

Brinegar is recognized as an expert in the areas of business taxation, property taxation, state budg-

et, school finance and general business issues. Let’s hear what Kevin has to share with our business 

community. 
 

The meeting/luncheon is open to all interested parties. The cost is $25 pre-paid reservations. Call 

Jan at the Chamber office (219) 885-7407 or jbowden@garychamber.com to reserve your seat(s) 

today. We accept American Express, Master Card and Visa Credit and Debit cards. 

 

Luncheon Sponsors 

 

 

HEAR YE’    HEAR YE’  

THE GARY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE HAS BEEN BUSY THIS PAST MONTH 

 There is plenty of networking 
and an enlightening message 

at every Chamber event. 
 

These are just a few examples 
of how we do it! 

 

≠≠≠ 

August luncheon speaker: Art 

Norman, NBC 5 Chicago  

(l-r) Notre Dame FCU’s Daniel 

Rodriguez and Nate Shaw meet 

Atty. MacArthur Drake 

Notre Dame FCU’s monthly $100  

gas card raffle August winner, Cindy 

Hall of Ivy Tech Community College 

(c ) with Nate Shaw, NDFCU and 

Chuck Hughes.  U.S. Global Leadership Conference held at The 

Art House in Gary on 8/15/22. Pictured (l-r) 

Chuck Hughes, Eric Moorer, USGL Washing-

ton DC, and Congressman Frank Mrvan. 

(l-r) Chamber Board Chairman, 
Jerome Nelson, Joann Nelson and 
Gary Public Transportation Inter-
im Director Walter Scott.  

U.S. Global Leadership Conference attendees pic-

tured (l-r) Atty. Michael Tolbert, Bruce Curry Ivy 

Tech College, Rep. Frank Mrvan: Deputy Mayor 

Trent McCain: Chuck Hughes, Paul Dawning State 

Farm Insurance. 

 

Pleas visit us on:  https://www.linkedin.com/company/gary-chamber-of- 

commerce/   &                   or  www.garychamber.com  and catch a lifeline… 
 
 

     “Connecting Businesses to Customers” 

in 

mailto:jbowden@garychamber.com
https://www.linkedin.com/company/gary-chamber-of-commerce/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/gary-chamber-of-commerce/


 

GARY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE - UP COMING ACTIVITIES  - Mark your calendar!        
 

September 5  LABOR DAY—GARY CHAMBER & ALL GOVERNMENT OFFICES CLOSED 
 

September 11   9/11 Remembrance Day! 
 

September 12  GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
The Chateau Banquet Center        11:30 a.m. 
 

September 21  Economic/Business Development Committee Meeting 9:00 a.m.  
 

September 23  Education Committee Meeting  11:00 a.m.  
 

September 26 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING  11:30 a.m. 
 

 

Member Activities for September 2022   
 

►Methodist Hospitals is among first in the U.S. to use new lung cancer technology. A new innovation that holds promise to fight lung 
cancer, Auris Health’s Monarch Platform enables earlier and more accurate diagnosis of small and hard to-reach nodules in the lung. 
Learn more about this procedure, contact Linda Hadley lhadley@methodisthospitals.org.  
►Milestone Contractors North, Inc., a prime contractor, is bidding 2 projects:  INDOT Contract R-42309-A and INDOT Con-
tract R-44422-A. Quotations from MBE/WBE/IVBE subcontractor/supplier firms are welcome. Send written quotations to gresti-
mating@milestonelp.com or fax to 219-924-8768 (see attached letters). 
►Indiana American Water Co. recently held a ribbon cutting ceremony to commemorate completion of a new $600,000 solar 
array at the Northwest Indiana distribution center in Gary. American Water maintains alternative energy across the country to re-
duce costs and greenhouse gas emissions.  
►Kankakee Valley REMC and CoBank Sharing Success gifted United Way of Northwest Indiana with matching funds totaling 
$10,000 to support United Way’s Backpacks United. Backpacks United was developed in 2020 in response to COVID and food 
scarcity needs for children who lacked access to food at home (pictured above with Amanda Steeb Kankakee Valley REMC  
representative) . 
►September 3, 2022—Food Bank of Northwest Indiana’s Ride The Region fundraiser. Motorcycle riders from around the 
Region will ride through the streets of Northwest Indiana raising funds for hunger relief. 10am Kickstands Up, Food Bank of NWI, 
6490 Broadway, Merrillville. Contact amcdunn@foodbanknwi.org or 219-980-1777 x313.  
►September 15, 2022—Edgewater Health partnering with Gary Health Department for end-of-the-year Farmer’s Market, 
11am—2pm, 1145 W. 5th Ave, Gary (east parking lot). Free Blood Pressure Screenings and COVID Testing (see attached flyer). 
►September 16-17, 2022 – City of Gary Citywide Community Clean-up. Register your group at: 
www.citywidecleanup@gary.gov or call 219.881.1300 for additional information (see attached flyer).  
►September 17, 2022—Food Bank of Northwest Indiana’s Annual Hunger Hike, walk, run, or bike fundraiser, 9am-12pm at 
the Lake County Fair Grounds, Crown Point, IN. Create a team with family, friends, and coworkers. The event will also feature a 
kid’s area with inflatables and games, upbeat music, sponsor booths, and more. Visit: www.foodbanknwi.org/hike for registration 
(see flyer).  

  
                                                                                                                                                 

What’s Up Chuck?  

     

Chuck Hughes 

  May I commend the 
leadership and participa-
tion by members of two 
of our stellar committees. 
Those being our Eco-
nomic Business and 
Development Committee 
(EBD) chaired by Jerome 
Nelson and our Educa-

Dr. Trina Lynch-Jackson’s (c )Lake County 

RISE Scholars Entrepreneurship Program held 

it’s 1st class at Ivy Tech East Chicago Campus. 

In attendance Guest Speaker Chuck Hughes, 

Chancellor Louie Gonzalez, HR Director Char-

lotte Brown & Facilities Director Bruce Curry. 

Returning Youth Initiative, a 501 (c )(3) Non-profit organization  

held a Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting for The Safe Haven, 487 

Broadway, LL in Gary. Mayor Jerome Prince, Chuck Hughes, Pas-

tor Paul Nelson from Pennsylvania, Deputy Mayor Trent McCain, 

as well as many other city officials & business leaders were in at-

tendance. Pictured left: Mayor Jerome Prince greets Dr. Surajit 

Khanna owner. Visit @ReturningYouth on social media or Cheryl 

at 219-805-4226 to learn more about the program.  

tion Committee chaired by Ms. Latanya 
Woodson. A couple of our other committees 
are in transition but kudos to these two com-
mittees for doing an outstanding job. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Corporate Luncheon 

November 22 | Classic 

Games 25 & 26, 2022 Amanda Steeb (center left) with United Way 

staff: (l) Sean Steele, Adam O’Doherty, Presi-

dent/CEO (center right) and Kasie Tenbarge. 
















